
T H A N K S  &  R E C O G N I T I O N   
FROM THE PARISH OF SAMPFORD COURTENAY  

in recognition that 
Kim Allsebrook

 single handedly raised money to provide a Public Defibrillator at The Beeches, 
Sampford Courtenay, which was installed and became live on 28th January 2019, 

providing life saving facilities for residents and visitors to Sampford Courtenay. 
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